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Induction review: regarding separated parents. 

The induction place will now take place away from the children and other 

adults and children to allow for more privacy to discuss sensitive family 

situations and make clear arrangements for sharing information. 

Evaluation:  This system is much more private and also helps parents 

understand the routines and procedures of the setting as they have a quiet 

atmosphere to listen and discuss issues and share information. 

Policy reviews: 

Nappy changing – no changes required 

Outings and Visits – no changes required 

Whistle Blowing – no changes required 

 

Training:  Daniela, Advanced Inter Agency Child Protection Update 

 

 
 


